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Chair Golden and members of the committee 

Thank you for receiving this testimony, and for considering the input of all the people 

who are sharing their thoughts on this topic.   I have been involved in the stewardship 

of my famiIy's  farm outside Scio since 2000.  I support SB 85.  I am especially 

concerned about water quality and water usage.  It seems wise to me to take a pause 

on the permitting of large CAFO's while we review and update our laws.  We all 

depend on the health of our natural environment.  Let's prioritize it's preservation. 


